15 April 2011 marks

since of the

release of the Report of the
Royal Commission into
Aboriginal Deaths in Custody.

In 1991, the Royal Commission

found that too many Aboriginal

people were in custody too
often.

The Royal Commission made

to

address this problem.

To this day, only a fraction of

the recommendations have
been acted upon.

Join the Aboriginal Legal Service of Western Australia (ALSWA)
and the Deaths In Custody Watch Committee of WA (DICWA) on a

PUBLIC MARCH

through the streets of Perth to Parliament House, calling for the
recommendations of the Royal Commission into Aboriginal Deaths in
Custody to be implemented, and to remember the 269 Aboriginal people
who have died in custody since 1991.

Date: Friday, 15 April 2011
Location: Starting at Stirling Gardens in front of Legal

Aboriginal
the Supreme Court (cnr Barrack St & St ‘?:;Vice of
George’s Tce); Marching to Parliament House. (ALSWA)

Time: Meet at 11:30am at Stirling Gardens; | Deaths |
March begins at 12.00pm; Speakers at Cﬁ:tozyn
Parliament House at 12:45pm. . Vg & Watch

. , . ot N Committee
For more information visit: www.als.org.au, Rl e W] o wA

www.deathsincustody.org.au or emalil L X (DICWA)
dicwc@yahoo.com.au or call 0415 074 602. i




